
TRANSPORTATION NOTICE

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING
for U.S. 95 Northwest Corridor
Improvements Project - Phase 2B/5

PURPOSE OF MEETING:  The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT), in partnership with the 
City of Las Vegas and in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), invites you to 
a public information meeting for construction information on Phase 2B/5 of the U.S. 95 Northwest 
Corridor Improvements Project. Construction is underway to upgrade a six-mile-long stretch of U.S. 95
between Ann and Kyle Canyon roads in northwest Las Vegas. Project improvements include 
widening the highway from four to six lanes from Durango Drive to Kyle Canyon Road, constructing
Elkhorn Road carpool access ramps and building a diverging diamond interchange at Kyle
Canyon Road. Other enhancements entail placing decorative rock, erecting signage and lighting and
installing Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS) and nearly nine miles of barrier rail. The project is
estimated for completion in fall 2019. 

Additional representatives will also be in 
attendance to provide information on related 
projects in the area.

PROJECT BENEFITS:  The project will relieve 

WHERE YOU COME IN:  You are invited to 
attend the public information meeting between
4 – 7 p.m. There will be a brief project 
presentation at 5:30 p.m., followed by a short 
open comment period. Before and after the 

presentation at 5:30 p.m., the meeting will be conducted as an open house to provide you with an 
opportunity to view the displays and individually discuss the project with project representatives.  

Your comments may be submitted for the public record in writing at the meeting or verbally to a court 
reporter, who will be available throughout the meeting. In addition to any comments received at the 
meeting, written or email comments will be accepted through 5 p.m. Friday, Mar. 23, 2018. Please 
email your comments to Jenica.Keller@dot.nv.gov with a reference to this project in the subject line. 
You may also mail your comments to the contact below.

CONTACT:  For more information on the U.S. 95 NW Project, or if you are unable to attend the 
meeting, you may visit the project website at www.us95nw.com or contact: Jenica Keller, P.E., Senior 
Project Manager, Nevada Department of Transportation, 1263 S. Stewart St., Carson City, NV  89712.
Phone: (775) 888-7592 Email: Jenica.Keller@dot.nv.gov

NOTE:  Reasonable e�orts will be made to assist and accommodate physically handicapped persons 
desiring to attend the meeting. Requests for auxiliary aids or services to assist individuals with 

(775) 888-7171  or 
Email: jmaxey@dot.nv.gov 

WHEN AND WHERE:

4 – 7 p.m. 

Mountain Crest Community Center
4701 N Durango Drive
Las Vegas, NV 89129

Wednesday, Feb. 21, 2018

Presentation 5:30 p.m. 

congestion, improve e�ciency and enhance
safety in fast-growing northwest Las Vegas, while
providing capacity for future growth and
development. 


